
From: Bud Williamson <bud@DRE.cc>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 2:42 PM 
To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov>; Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov>; Robert Gates 
<Robert.Gates@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Jim Loftus <jloftus@7mountainsmedia.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: W254BQ - Resumption of Operation 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

Good afternoon, 
  
  

Please be advised that W254BQ has returned to the air at its new CP site as specified 
on application 0000180412.  The facility is no longer silent.   
   

The pending license renewal application for this facility will be amended to reflect the 
non silent status due to the resumption of operations.  
  
 

Neither Southern Belle, LLC nor any party to this request is subject to a denial of federal 
benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 
Section 862. 
 
As always, if there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bud Williamson 
 
Technical Consultant to Southern Belle, LLC 
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